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Meeting Summary 
Thursday, October 20, 2022 
City Council Chambers 
 
 
The meeting started more than a little late today at 2:36 p.m. Those in attendance were Ben, 
Carla, Beth, Susan, Carlos, and Dawn (DLCD Eastern Region Representative).  
 
The first draft of the Comprehensive Plan was reviewed. Several other documents were 
identified as providing input to the Comprehensive Plan including the Natural Hazards Mitigation 
Plan, Park Master Plan, Housing Needs Analysis, Main Street Revitalization Plan, and the 
Transportation System Plan. The status of these documents was discussed and the need for 
other planning work in the future. Links for these will be added to the City’s website.  
 
The next meeting will be Thursday, November 3, 2022, at 2:00 p.m. The topic will be the second 
draft of the Comprehensive Plan. 
 
The meeting adjourned at just after 4:00 p.m.  
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